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Dear Harold: 

Thanks for your long and very helpful letter. The Pulitzer thing has really 

left me all but buried under phone messages and correspondence; I hope to 

be able to spend most of this summer getting myself organized for the FBI 

book and start doing some intensive reading. I'll be sure to check out 

your leads once I get to that stage of things. 

Thanks again for writing. 

Best wishes, 

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 


